
 

 

SUBJECT: UGA Housing: Assignments update  

Hi Bulldogs, 

First, thank you for your patience as we work to offer housing to non-first-year students. We have not 

communicated as frequently as we should have during the process and we understand our lack of 

communication may have been frustrating.  

We have actively been making phone calls to assign students but we have reached a number of 

voicemails as well. Since we are a month away from the start of school and since there is a limited 

number of spaces remaining, please help us make sure we are connecting with people who are still 

interested in housing by completing the following form by 10 a.m. Monday, July 13, 2020: 

University Housing Interest Form 

The form simply asks whether you are still interested in on-campus housing. Given the limited 

availability of spaces, you may wish to make alternative arrangements, and are welcome to do so if you 

have not already. If that is the case, please indicate on the form that you are no longer interested in on-

campus housing. 

Beginning 10 a.m. on Monday, July 13 we will begin calling students who have indicated they still 

want a space in UGA housing. Once we fill the limited spaces available, we will send a final email to let 

you know the process has completed. 

We understand fall semester may be very stressful for a number of reasons, and we regret our role in 

adding to that stress by concluding the assignments process so late in the summer. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to us. You may also call University Housing Monday-Friday 8 

a.m.-5 p.m., email housing@uga.edu or chat with us at housing.uga.edu. 
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